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July 26, 2022 

    
  
  
 Department 
 
 

DATE: July 26, 2022  

TO: Mayor Butt and Members of the City Council 

FROM: 
 

Mayor Tom Butt 
  

Subject: 
 

Vacant Seats on Richmond Boards, Commissions, and 
Committees  

FINANCIAL IMPACT: There is no financial impact related to this item.  

 

PREVIOUS COUNCIL 
ACTION:  
 

None 

STATEMENT OF THE 

ISSUE: 

Several of Richmond’s boards, commissions and 

committees have vacant seats. Residents that are 

interested in serving on a board, commission, or 

committee are invited to submit their applications to the 

Richmond City Clerk.  

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

 

ANNOUNCE current vacancies on the City of Richmond 
boards, commissions, and committees and ask that 
interested individuals send applications to the City Clerk’s 
Office - Office of the Mayor (Mayor Tom Butt 510-620-
6502). 
 

 

DOCUMENTS ATTACHED: 

Attachment 1 – Vacancy Report 

AGENDA    

REPORT 


